
Subject: Statement of Interest – Vice Chair Position 

Dear Mr. Caballero, 

I am writing to express my interest in serving as Vice Chair for the upcoming term. I have 
been a committed member of the Committee and remain actively engaged in efforts that 
support public safety, transparency, and community engagement in Stockton. 

In addition to my time on this Committee, I previously served as a member of the Measure 
W Oversight Committee, am currently a member of CUAD, serve on the Board of Stockton 
Crime Stoppers, and I am the publisher of the Facebook group Weston Ranch Crime 
Watch, which works to inform and mobilize local residents around issues of safety and 
accountability. 

I believe these experiences, combined with my dedication to fairness, structure, and civic 
service, would serve me well in the role of Vice Chair. I look forward to continuing to 
contribute in a leadership capacity, working collaboratively with staff and fellow members 
to run efficient, inclusive, and productive meetings. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Anthony Sprague 

 


